
 
 

 

The communities in Ilford, Kerrison Road and The Park, together with the two 

Provincial Teams and Cathy O’Dwyer - Finance Manager, gathered in The Park for 

the Official Handover to the new Provincial Team.   

 

 

The beautiful ceremony began with prayers of thanksgiving for what has been accomplished, and intercessory 

prayers for Wisdom, ‘deep’ Listening and Discernment for Ursula, Ellen, Kathleen, Bernadette, Rosemary and 

Mary as they 

received their 

candles and  

Chapter                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Documents to 

guide them on 

their journey.  

 

A particular feature of the 

ceremony was the violin 

accompanied weaving on a 

loom with coloured wools 

symbolising the continuity 

in the leadership team and 

the involvement of ALL in 

the work of the Province. 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 

The ceremony was followed by a ‘scrumptious’ buffet meal provided by the Council and the local 

communities. It was much appreciated and enjoyed by ALL.  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was indeed  a  ‘special moment’             Aline Leonard 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                

 


